
State Academic Unit Degree/Program License/Certification Program Determination

Illinois
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

State Academic Unit Degree/Program License/Certification Program Determination

Alabama
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Alaska
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Arizona
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Arkansas
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

California
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

College of Health and Human Services - Professional Licensure Disclosure
EIU's Dietetic Internship (DI) program is accredited by the Acreditation Council for Education in Nutrition and Dietetics (ACEND). The 
CDR exam is administered by Pearson VUE. Passing the CDR exam allows for a student
to apply for licensure in any state that requires it to practice as a Registered Dietetian Nutritionist (RDN).
*Licensure information by state
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Colorado
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Connecticut
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Delaware
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

District of Columbia
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Florida
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Georgia
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Hawaii
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam



Idaho
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Indiana
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Iowa
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Kansas
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Kentucky
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Louisiana
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Maine
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam



Maryland
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Massachusetts
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Michigan
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Minnesota
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Mississippi
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Missouri
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Montana
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam



Nebraska
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Nevada
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

New Hampshire
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

New Jersey
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

New Mexico
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

New York
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

North Carolina
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam



North Dakota
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Ohio
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Oklahoma
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Oregon
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Pennsylvania
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Rhode Island
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

South Carolina
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam



South Dakota
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Tennessee
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Texas
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Utah
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Vermont
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Virginia
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Washington
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam



West Virginia
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Wisconsin
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam

Wyoming
Nutrition and 
Dietetics (NTR)

Dietetic Internship (DI)
ACEND-accredited 
supervised practice

Successful completion of a 
dietetic internship (supervised 
practice) prepares a student 

from any US state or territory to 
sit for the Commission on 

Dietetic Registration (CDR) exam
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